
Podgorje presented its staff management practices to the members 
of the Executive Committee of the Section for Human Resource 
Management 
 
The Chamber of Commerce of Dolenjska and Bela Krajina (GZDBK) facilitates tours of business practices 

and exchange of knowledge for its members, and this time (6.12.2023) the Section for Human Resource 

Management (SRČV) hosted the company Podgorje, d. o. o. from Šentjernej. 

Podgorje's products are among the most modern and comprehensive in the range of furniture 

products for the caravanning industry in the world. They offer their customers, who are at the centre 

of their attention, comprehensive technical advice and support at all stages of their projects, from 

design and construction through to flawless production. One of the key foundations of Podgorje's 

success is its employees. They employ people who want to contribute to the success of the company 

and who are passionate about bringing customers' ideas to life. They provide employees with a 

rewarding career path, a pleasant working environment and a good balance between career and 

personal goals. 

After an introductory greeting by the Managing Director Denis Stepančič, the participants had a tour 

of the production and listened to a presentation of the company and the human resources 

management area. 

The visit to Podgorje also marked the last meeting of the the Executive Committee of the Section for 

Human Resource Management in 2023. The working session approved the minutes of the last meeting, 

agreed the date for the 1st meeting next year and discussed the Section's programme of activities for 

2024. 

The visit was concluded with an exchange of views, insights and experiences over a banquet. 

The event takes place as part of the SRC-EDIH project. 

 

 
Project partners: 

 

https://www.gzdbk.si/si/projekti/src-edih/
https://src-edih.rc-nm.si/

